Diversity in Action Group
Meeting Minutes
October 6, 2009
Members Present

Sylvia Aguirre-Alberto
Student Services/Multicultural Center

Martin Bednarek
Admissions & Records/Int’l Students
Kate Motoyama
Language Arts/Speech Communication

Henry Villareal
Admissions & Records/Dean 
Members Absent or Excused
Fauzi Hamadeh 
Student Services/Student Activities

John Vehikite 
EOPS

The meeting was called to order by Chair Villareal at 12:15 p.m.
Minutes from the September 15th meeting with one spelling correction were approved.
Chair Villareal proposed that the large DIAG be called the “DIAG Planning Committee.” Members present concurred that this accurately describes the larger group.

Kate Motoyama developed one DIAG goal which was presented to IPC as an example of the process.  Chair Villareal reported that IPC appreciated the example and presented positive feedback about the goal.  A slight rewording of the goal was proposed:
“To annually assess the success rate of students by ethnicity.”

It was proposed that the inactive “Student Development Committee” be reestablished to distribute surveys to collect data from students.

Timeline:  Survey students during the fall semester to generate a report in the spring - and spring students for the fall report.  The survey would identify factors that limit a student’s academic success.
“Success” for this survey is defined as:  Retention rate (did they stay in their classes); Course completion rate (did they complete and pass the course0; persistence rate (did they register for the following semester when appropriate for their educational goal).
One outcome of this survey will be to generate a report of key findings of our data analysis.

Sylvia Aguirre-Alberto and John Vehikite will revise a second goal and place it on a template for DIAG review at our October 20th meeting.  A third goal could involve the BSI committee, and DIAG will collaborate with BSI to create.

Next DIAG meeting will be October 20th, 2009 12 – 1 p.m. in Admissions and Records.

Meeting adjourned at 1 p.m.
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